
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Jason Leopold <jason.leopold@vice.com>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/11/2016 2:37:11 PM
Subject: RE: This is outrageous

Good afternoon Jason,
 
We tried giving you a call earlier this afternoon at both your office and cell numbers.  Please return Chaney’s call at 
your convenience.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
From: Jason Leopold [mailto:jason.leopold@vice.com] 

Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 11:39 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly; Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: This is outrageous
 
Please have your superior contact me. I paid you in advance a year ago for these records--more than $1,000 and 
neither of you have the decency to return phone calls or emails to provide me with a status update.

 
--
JASON LEOPOLD 
Senior Investigative Reporter, VICE News
 
VICE MEDIA LLC
589 Venice Blvd 
Los Angeles, CA 90291 
c: 213.270.4334
o: 310 752 4337
t: @jasonleopold
PGP Key
 
This e-mail transmission may be legally privileged and contains confidential information that is the property of the sender and the organization (VICE MEDIA INC.) for which the sender represents. If you 
are not the intended recipient and have by accident received this email, please do not retain, disclose, reproduce or distribute the contents of this e-mail transmission, or take any action in relevance 
thereon or pursuant thereto.  Please notify the sender of the error by responding to the email accordingly in a timely and reasonable fashion otherwise failure to do so may cause legal action to be taken. 
 
Thank you.
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